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Report to the North Carolina General Assembly 

Smart Start Program Match Report 

Session Law 2018-5 Section 11B.8.(d) 

 

 

Background 

The North Carolina Partnership for Children (NCPC) and local partnerships are required to match 

19% of funds allocated by the General Assembly through cash and in-kind contributions. Per SL 

2018-5, Section 11B.8.(d), “Of the funds the North Carolina Partnership for Children, Inc., and the 

local partnerships are required to match, contributions of cash shall be equal to at least thirteen 

percent (13%) and in-kind donated resources shall be equal to no more than six percent (6%) for a 

total match requirement of nineteen percent (19%) for each year of the 2017-2019 fiscal biennium.”  

 

FY 2017-18 Reporting 

Under Session Law 2018-5, Section 11B.8.(d), the North Carolina General Assembly requires that 

NCPC report on the private cash and in-kind contributions received by Local Partnerships and NCPC 

by October 1 of each year. This report is submitted to the Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on 

Health and Human Services in response to that requirement. 

 

Below are the program match results for FY 2017-18: 

 

 

FY 2017-18 Match Amounts by Local Partnerships and NCPC 

 

 Cash In-kind Total 

 

Local Partnerships 

 

 

$24,658,968 

 

$13,276,774 

 

$37,935,742 

 

NCPC 

 

 

$1,669,167 

 

$33,399 

 

$1,702,566 

 

Total 

 

 

$26,328,135 

 

$13,310,173 

 

$39,638,308 

 

 

If have any additional questions on this information please feel free to contact Cindy Watkins, North 

Carolina Partnership for Children President, at 919-821-7999 or cwatkins@smartstart.org.  
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